
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

OCEAA’s PARENT GROUP FSO WOULD  LIKE TO 
INVITE YOU TO OUR HOLIDAY POTLUCK AND 

GENERAL MEETING ON MONDAY DECEMBER 12TH 
AT 6:00PM IN THE GARDEN GRILL! 

 
It  will  be a relaxing evening for members to get 
updated on the FSO’s fundrasing efforts thus far 
and an opportunity to have your voice heard in 
how those funds should be distr ibuted.  P lease 

bring food to share .  
 

*ALL PARENTS, STAFF AND TEACHERS ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND,  
HOWEVER ONLY FSO MEMBERS MAY VOTE. 


